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Comments: While Montana BHA understands the special use permit holders desires and reasonings for wanting
updated and expanded facilities, many of our members are concerned with the process of approving this, the
potential environmental impacts this may have, and/or the additional recreational pressures this may add to the
wild lands that border Holland Lake.

To that end, Montana BHA is requesting that the US Forest Service undergo a full environmental assessment of
the project and then consider an additional extension to the already extended comment period.

At the very least, an additional extension will allow the public time to digest and comprehend the information
shared by the US Forest Service at upcoming public meetings in the Seeley-Swan and use that knowledge to

submit well-informed comments.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. We appreciate your careful considerations.



